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30 November 2022 

 
Dear Patient 
 
We are writing to advise you that we will be closing the Physiotherapy Practice and will 
no longer be available to provide your physiotherapy services effective 1 December 
2022.   
 
If you need any physiotherapy services after closure, contact Campus Health Service at 
0218083494/3496 
 
Campus Health Service Stellenbosch University (the legal entity) will continue to keep 
your medical records, as prescribed by the Health Professions Council of S.A (HPCSA). 
Patients have the right to request in writing that their health records be transferred to a 
practitioner of their choice, or provided to themselves. Applications by parents or legal 
guardians must be made for all patients 16 years and younger.  
 
The Physiotherapists of Campus Health Service would like to thank you for being a loyal 
patient over the years.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greshne, Tanya and Emma 
The Physiotherapists of Campus Health Service 
 

 


